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 Knock, Knock Who’s There? … 

 I read an article this week that said what if your friend forgot 

how to answer that door and instead said “Its late and we are 

already in bed!” What would happen if we kept knocking on 

the door?  

Jesus teaches us…“Everyone who knocks will have the door 

opened to him.”           - Luke 11:9-10 

This reminded me of how our Sunday School Children worked 

hard to present their Palm Sunday Song in a fun way to all of 

you. No, it is not traditional to jump around in the middle of 

service. However, by taking the moment to preform it this way 

it taught the children how God loves them for who they truly 

are each day. While also still teaching them our faith, and bible 

history. 

My hope this Spring is to help the children to continue 

“knocking on doors” to share some of that extra special joy 

they have with others. This month we will begin the first steps 

of this year’s Sunday School Mission project. We will talk over 

what ideas they may have, and for who they feel needs the 

most help to hear God’s love for them.  

                                                                             -Rhianna 
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Children’s Books 

1. God’s Very Good Idea by Trilla Newbell 

 

2. For Every Little Thing by June Corner& 

Nancy Tupper Ling 

 

3. You Can Pray Big Things by Julia Jettress 

Sadler 

 

 

July 29 - August 2 

Is our Vacation Bible School week! 

Children ages 5-12 yrs old may join us 

530 pm – 730 pm each night. More 

information to follow shortly. 

 

Register with Rhianna at 

education@wesleyworc.org 

Volunteers are needed! 
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